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Dear Falun Dafa Friends,

Thank you for extending an invitation to speak at today's rally against the ongoing human rights
atrocities and condemning the relentless 24-year persecution of the Falun Gong by the Chinese
Communist Party (CCP).

The persecution inflicted upon the practitioners of Falun Gong by the CCP is not just a violation
of human rights, it's a brutal assault on the values of truthfulness, compassion, and tolerance
embodied by this spiritual practice. In the past two decades, the oppression of Falun Gong by the
CCP has been more severe than what is faced by any other group. Millions of practitioners
within China have been unjustly imprisoned, brutally tortured, and tragically, many have lost
their lives.

While the reality is undoubtedly grim, we are here today because we believe in the power of
resilience and the indomitable spirit of truth. Despite enduring two decades of relentless
persecution, the Falun Gong community has not been silenced. Instead, they have embarked on
what is the largest information freedom campaign in modern Chinese history.

We want to assure you your voices are heard in the halls of Congress. Let us remember the
courage of the Falun Gong practitioners who have stood up against the tyranny of the CCP. Their
resilience and their fight for freedom are an inspiration to us all, a beacon of hope in our
common endeavor for a future free from oppression.

Thank you once again for your invitation.

Sincerely,
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Member of Congress
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